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India warmly welcomes the delegation of Nigeria.

2.	India appreciates the legislative and other measures taken by Nigeria in vital areas such as combating human trafficking, promotion of women’s rights, health and education.

3.	India welcomes the measures aimed at improving conditions of women such as the National Policy on Women’s Economic Empowerment.  The National Health Insurance Act addresses an important aspect of safeguarding human rights. 

4. 	In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend the following to Nigeria:

a) Continue implementation of the ongoing policies to promote gender equality 
and non-discrimination
b)  Continue implementing measures for combating human trafficking, and
c)  Continue with capacity building in various areas of human rights

5.	We wish Nigeria all success in its future endeavours.
   
Thank you.
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